Steven Sepe

From: Jennifer Caldero

Jennifer Calderone < jlcalderone181@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 6:11 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Rop Regimely In according to the Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Legislator,

I am writing to you as a patient who now feels incredibly vulnerable knowing that my relationship with my trusted provider may be altered if Bill H-5351 does not pass. Finding a provider who truly cares about patient safety, well-being, and results is not easy—but I was fortunate enough to do so. The care I have received has been nothing short of life-changing, and I cannot imagine losing the relationship I have built with someone who understands my needs, listens to my concerns, and has helped me achieve amazing results.

Healthcare is personal, and trust is everything. My provider has given me the highest standard of care, ensuring that every decision is made with my safety and best interest in mind. Losing access to them would mean starting over with someone unfamiliar with my medical history, my concerns, and my goals. That is not a simple or safe transition, and I shouldn't be forced into it.

It is already difficult to find a provider who is truly invested in both patient safety and exceptional outcomes. Why should I have to sacrifice that? Restricting my ability to continue care with the provider I trust is not in my best interest—or in the best interest of any patient.

Please support Bill H-5351 and protect my right to choose the provider who has already proven to be the best for me. Thank you.

Sincerely, Jennifer Calderone (401) 500-6036

9 Lynn Drive, Coventry RI 02816